
Seasonal Illumination Policies for 

Homeowners 

Dear Homeowners, 

As the festive season approaches, we would like to remind you of our seasonal illumination 

policies to ensure a safe and enjoyable environment for everyone in our community. 

Guidelines for Outdoor Lighting 

• All decorations must be removed by January 15th, unless otherwise specified. 

• Use energy-efficient LED lights whenever possible. 

• Ensure that all electrical connections are safe and weatherproof. 

• Avoid excessive light brightness that may disturb neighbors. 

Permits and Approvals 

If you plan to install elaborate lighting displays, please submit a request for approval to the 

homeowners' association. 

Safety Measures 

• Keep walkways clear of decorations to prevent accidents. 

• Never use candles near flammable materials; consider battery-operated options. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe and welcoming this holiday 

season. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the homeowners' association 

office. 

Sincerely, 

The Homeowners' Association 


